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ASX Announcement 

3 August 2020 

 

Impact of business restrictions on Victorian operations 

Reliance Worldwide Corporation Limited (ASX: RWC) notes the announcement today by the 
Victorian Government of the introduction of Stage 4 restrictions on business activities as a result of 
the COVID-19 pandemic. RWC is assessing the impact these restrictions may have on its 
manufacturing and distribution facilities in Victoria, and will make a further announcement after that 
assessment is completed 

Products manufactured in RWC’s four Melbourne plants are supplied into the domestic Australian 
market as well as more broadly across the Asia Pacific region and are key to the maintenance and 
construction of hot and cold water sanitary systems, particularly for domestic housing. Certain 
products are also manufactured in Melbourne and exported to RWC’s North American operations, 
which complements products manufactured by RWC in the US. 

RWC typically maintains sufficient inventory levels to provide a high level of service to its channel 
partners and it is anticipated that this inventory will substantially mitigate any supply disruptions. 
RWC does not currently expect the Victorian Government’s announcement to have any short term 
impact on sales in North America. 
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This announcement was approved for release by the RWC Disclosure Committee. 
 


